
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Laurens Electric Cooperative Member, 

 

 

 

In an effort to better maintain our facilities and reliability, we will be performing pole 

inspections in your area.   

 

During this process, LEC personnel and contractors will inspect equipment to 

determine which poles to treat or upgrade. 

 

Because of the nature of this process and its dependence on good weather, it is not 

possible to schedule appointment times. However, our technicians do not need to 

come inside your home, and it is not necessary for you to be present.   

 

We appreciate the opportunity to serve you and appreciate your understanding.  If 

you have any questions or concerns, please contact John Earl Thomas at 864-683-

1611. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Earl Thomas 

Laurens Electric Cooperative, Inc. 

(864) 683-1611 

 

 


